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Portions of Hamilton Road to Close During  

GDOT Bridge Replacement Project 
 

Troup County, Ga. January 12, 2023 – Ongoing construction performed by a Georgia 

Department of Transportation (GDOT) contractor for the replacement of two bridges along 

Hamilton Road (State Route 1/US27) between LaGrange and Pine Mountain will require partial 

road closure beginning Monday, January 23, 2023. 

According to a recent GDOT press release, a road closure will be installed at the work zone 

located on Hamilton Road over Flat Shoal Creek in order to protect crews and provide space 

necessary for their equipment. Off-site detour routes in the project's surrounding areas include 

State Route 18 and Interstate 185. Signage will be posted in advance of the closure, and drivers 

are encouraged to be cautious and alert while traveling through work zones and any resulting 

traffic adjustments. 

Additionally, replacement of the bridge located on Hamilton Road over Long Cane Creek will 

include the temporary use of an on-site detour bridge. This will allow traffic lanes to remain 

open to the public throughout construction as usual. 

For more information regarding this project, please see GDOT's original press release here: 

https://mailchi.mp/dot/troupcountystate-route-sr-1us-27flatshoalcreekbridgereplacedetour.  

Media Contact: Caroline Johnson, Communications Manager, (706) 298-3670 or 

cjohnson@troupcountyga.gov.  

To keep up with the latest news involving Troup County Government, go to 

www.troupcountyga.org or follow us on Facebook at 

https://www.facebook.com/troupcountyga.org/, Twitter at https://twitter.com/TroupCoGov, and 

Instagram @ troupcogovernment. 

### 

https://mailchi.mp/dot/troupcountystate-route-sr-1us-27flatshoalcreekbridgereplacedetour

